

CIVIC BUILDING DOWNSHIRE ROAD BANBRIDGE CO. DOWN BT32 3JY
T: 028 4066 0600 F: 028 4066 0601 E: info@banbridge.gov.uk W: www.banbridge.gov.uk

PAT CUMISKEY - ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Our Ref:

GD/9

LP

15 August 2014

Ms Sheila Mawhinney
Assembly Clerk – Committee for the Environment
Northern Ireland Assembly
Room 247
Parliament Buildings
Stormont
BELFAST BT4 3XX

Dear Ms Mawhinney

## RE: PROPOSED ROAD TRAFFIC (AMENDMENT) BILL

At a recent meeting of Council, your letter dated 4 June 2014 seeking views on the proposed Road Traffic (Amendment) Bill, was considered by Members.

I wish to advise that Members made no comment on the proposed Bill during the meeting. However, Political Parties may wish to respond to your Consultation on an individual basis.

Yours sincerely

**PAT CUMISKEY** 

**Acting Chief Executive** 

028 4066 0604